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Dear Committee Members - 

 

I am writing to strongly support the proposed bill to secure funding for acquiring and 

developing affordable and mixed-use housing in N/NE Portland. This measure is 

crucial for promoting family stabilization and upward mobility for residents in the area.  

 

Currently, Oregon faces a severe housing emergency that disproportionately affects 

underserved and vulnerable communities. Residents of N/NE Portland are 

particularly struggling to find affordable housing options. The effort will significantly 

alleviate the housing crisis in the neighborhood.  

 

This initiative will be a significant step towards resolving the affordable housing 

shortage and enhancing community well-being! 

 

 


